Mersey Basin Campaign

Support for groups with physical, sensory & learning disabilities

The Mersey Basin Campaign aims to engage people from all sections of the community in its work. The 2005-2006 Campaign corporate plan includes a commitment to “promote equality and diversity in all that we do”. The network of Action Partnerships have been requested to “engage with, and support, groups with physical, sensory and learning disabilities” during the 2005-2006 year. Each Action Partnership will deliver at least one project with a local group that represents people with physical, sensory or learning disabilities.

The projects to be delivered by the Action Partnerships will be varied in nature. For example:

· Action Irwell plans to organise a cruise along the River Irwell and upper Manchester Ship Canal for local members of the Macular Disease Society.

· Action Weaver Valley intends to arrange a day of activities for people with visual impairments around the watercourses of Frodsham, Cheshire.

The MWH Mersey Basin Week during September/October will form a focus for this work.

The programme of work will be overseen by the Mersey Basin Campaign deputy chief executive and co-ordinated by the Campaign community support co-ordinator. It is envisaged that funding will be allocated through a series of small grants to the individual Action Partnerships. The grants will be used to cover the costs of organising the event and activities. For example, covering the cost of boat hire and paying for specialist contractors to lead guided walks. It is envisaged that 15-20 projects will be organised throughout the year by the Action Partnerships.

At the end of the year a brief report will be prepared, detailing:

· The projects delivered

· The groups involved and the number of people taking part in the activities

· The lessons learnt and good practice identified

· Plans for the future
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